
 
 

Camp and Rental Payment Rollovers and Refunds 
 
Yawgoog Scout Reservation Deposit Options: 
Upon confirmation from each unit, the $250 site deposit will be rolled over to 2021. This will 
insure the same camp, campsite and week for next year. The standard procedure would apply if 
a unit wishes to change the reservation. 

1. Rollover:  Units will have the option of rolling the $500 reservation fee to 2021. Doing so 
would lock in 2020 prices for 2021. Units would also have the option of donating all or 
part of the $500 reservation fee to Narragansett Council to help to support Camp 
Yawgoog to get through this financially difficult time. 

2. Hat Incentive:  Units will have the option of rolling over to 2021 the hat incentive 
payment if made. Any unit that took advantage of the hat incentive program will still 
receive the hats that were ordered. 

3. Unit Account:  For Narragansett Council Units any or all of your deposit can be 
transferred to your unit account.  These funds will be held by the council in the unit’s 
name and can be used by the unit for future camp reservations and rentals as well as 
purchases at the Scout Shops 

4. Refund:  If you request it, we will provide a complete refund.  Please know that this 
makes a difficult financial situation for the council even more challenging! 
  

Day Camp and Other Camp Payments: Please consider one of these options: 
1. Rollover:  We request that you please transfer your payment to one of our upcoming 

“Camp At Home” or “Stay Camp” programs to be announced soon or rollover your camp 
payment to 2021.  Doing so will lock in 2020 prices for your Scout or unit and it will help 
our camps during this financially difficult time.  If your plans change, you can always 
request a refund at a future date.   

2. Donate:  Better yet, can you donate this payment to support the camp and Narragansett 
Council during this challenging time? 

3. Unit Account:  Move your payment to your unit account held by the council (Narragansett 
Council units only).  These funds will be held by the council in the unit’s name and can be 
used by the unit for future camp reservations and rentals as well as purchases at the 
Scout Shops 

4. Refund:  If you request it, we will provide a refund.  Please know that this makes a 
difficult financial situation for the council even more challenging! 

  
Camp Facility Rentals:  Please consider one of these options: 

1. Rollover:  We request that you please rollover your rental payment to a future date in the 
fall or spring.  Doing so will lock in the current prices for your unit (rental rates will likely 
go up this fall) and it will help the council financially during this difficult time.  If your 
plans change, you can always request a refund at a future date. 

2. Donate:  Better yet, can your unit donate this payment to support the camp and 
Narragansett Council during this challenging time? 

3. Unit Account:  Move your deposit to your unit account (Narragansett Council units 
only).  These funds will be held by the council in the unit’s name and can be used by the 
unit for future camp reservations and rentals as well as purchases at the Scout Shops 

4. Refund:  If you request it, we will provide a refund.  Please know that this makes a 
difficult financial situation for the council even more challenging! 


